


working on the proposal. Movement has already begun at the University Leadership level as Hansen reported from President’s 

Council. 

Past Chair: Britney Orth 
Orth reminded the Senate this is the first time the Senate met in person since March 2020.  

Secretary/Treasurer: Brandi Hess 
Hess reported the balance is at $1,500. Hess reported her attendance at a President’s Council meeting Jake was unable to 

attend. Information reported at the meeting was the announcement of the Town Hall meeting later this month, Summer 

Orientation invitations have been sent to new students, and other admission information related to applications and deposited 

student data was presented. President Rochon encouraged the governance groups, and any other committees or groups to 

begin meeting in person when possible.  

REPORTS FROM STANDING COMMITTEES 



Town Hall 
Dr. Rochon asked the governance groups to work together to plan the Town Hall later this month. There is to be a Q & A 

portion of the Town Hall. Questions need to be submitted ahead of time and moderated by the governance chairs. Hess has 

created an online form for administrators to submit questions. An email will be sent to constituents with the link to the form. 


